Dear Customers,
We kindly inform you that due to Hellmann Worldwide Logistics Polska sp. z o.o. sp. k. works on the implementation of a new accounting program on April 8-19, 2024, there will be difficulties in settling collections on the COD service.
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. The resulting financial liabilities will be settled by Hellmann Worldwide Logistics Polska Sp. z o. o. sp.k. after this date.

